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To whom this may concern, 

 

As Oregonians and the nation as a whole continue to get hammered by the effects of 

all time high inflation, the fact that you are even voting on this is infuriating. The state 

has a $5.5 BILLION dollar surplus from taxpayers of which a portion should be 

coming back to them as promised through kicker refunds. Our city streets are strewn 

with garbage, homelessness continues to run rampant, our public roads are rife with 

potholes... the list goes on. The mismanagement of our taxpayer dollars is disgusting. 

Even with a $5.5 billion dollar surplus you are pushing forward with tolls on our 

highways to tax us EVEN MORE! I strongly oppose SB 774 and hope you will as 

well. We have had enough. 


